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29 October 2019 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers of Year 8 & 9 Students, 
 
 

Year 8 & 9 Personal Learning Plan Presentation 
 
During week 7 of term 4 Year 8 and 9 students are required to attend a 15 minute Presentation with 
their home group teacher and in some cases another, e.g. teacher, a peer support leader or member 
of the wider community. 
 
During the allocated time, Year 8 students will reflect on their first year at secondary school. Year 9 
students will respond to questions about their involvement in a Citizen for Humanity Project. Both 
Year 8 & 9 students will also be expected to present their Challenge Based Learning task. 
 
The presentations form an important part of the Personal Learning Plan (PLP). The PLP is a 
compulsory subject in the South Australian Certificate of Education (SACE). At Brighton Secondary 
School the PLP is a three year program undertaken in extended home group from Years 8 to 10, 
with final accreditation at the end of Year 10.  
 
If convenient, we encourage parents or a significant adult to attend the presentation. Normal lessons 
for Year 8 and 9 students will not occur on Thursday 28 November (in the afternoon) and Friday 
29 November (all day). Students are only required to attend their Presentation in correct school 
uniform. 
 
If you have any queries about the requirements, please contact Jill Brindley or Cali Galouzis on 
83758200. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

        Cali Galouzis 
         
Jill Brindley  Cali Galouzis 
Assistant Principal  Wellbeing Leader 
School Ethos   
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